
 
 

 
 
Enroll in CHAMPS Today! 
 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services has issued final deadlines for 
CHAMPS enrollment. 
 

• For dates of service on or after Jan. 1, 2019, MDHHS will prohibit contracted Medicaid 
Health Plans and Dental Health Plans from making payments to typical providers not 
actively enrolled in CHAMPS.  Examples of typical providers include, but are not limited 
to, physicians, physician assistants, certified nurse practitioners, dentists and 
chiropractors. 

• For dates of service on or after July 1, 2019, MDHHS Fee-for-Service and Medicaid 
Health Plans will prohibit payment for prescription drug claims written by a prescriber 
who is not enrolled. 

 

For more information on CHAMPS and to enroll, visit michigan.gov/MedicaidProviders. 
 

 


